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 Update on OUSD Annual Site Visit

Successful Site Visits: All three AIMS K12 schools have undergone 
successful site visits by OUSD representatives. These visits provided an 
opportunity to showcase the vibrant engagement of our students and staff, 
alongside their strict adherence to assigned tasks.

Positive Feedback: Visitors lauded our impactful educational practices and 
the underlying theory of action that drives our success.

Fruitful Discussions: The visits facilitated valuable conversations about the 
work we do and its significant impact on our community.



Visit from OUSD Board Director Brouhard

Engagement with OUSD: Director Brouhard from the OUSD School Board 
made a notable visit to our schools, engaging in deep discussions about our 
strengths, areas of challenge, and the commendable efforts of our Special 
Education Department.

Meaningful Dialogue: The visit highlighted our commitment to excellence 
and the unique challenges we overcome to provide quality education.



Budgeting Retreat Overview

Comprehensive Retreat Completed: A 
thorough Budgeting retreat was 
conducted, focusing on the development 
of our school budgeting processes.

Professional Development: Sessions on 
school budgeting were held to enhance 
the knowledge and skills of our staff.

Budgeting Meetings: These meetings 
were crucial in shaping the final budget 
presentation, which is scheduled to be 
presented to the board by June.

Special Commendations

Kelly Minor: Ensured  the retreat was focused 
and fostered community building in a 
productive and engaging way.

CBO Katema Ballentine: Planned the format, 
offered invaluable training on the specifics of 
school finance, and lead  team collaborations 
for reflective budgeting.

Director Tiffany Tung: Introduced a fiscal 
accountability tool and provided guidelines 
for its operation.

Director Marisol Magana: Showcased a 
groundbreaking tool she designed to align our 
budget with strategic plans, promising a 
transformative approach to fund expenditure 
engagement.



Leadership Transition in  Department 

New Leadership: Jason Perry has been appointed as the new leader of the 
Facilities department, succeeding Director Marisol Magana.

Acknowledgment and Commendation: This transition reflects the evolving 
needs of our organization as bothe the needs of this departments and that 
of School Support have increased greatly  and pays tribute to Director 
Magana’s significant contributions as this work grew.



Conclusion and Questions

This report aims to succinctly highlight the key achievements and updates 
for the month of April, showcasing the dedication and progress of the AIMS 
K12 College Prep Charter District

Questions?


